To whom it may concern,
| would like to support the bill "Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil" for the following reasons:

. rainforest is being cleared in Sumatra, Borneo and Papua New Guinea at a rapid rate for
unsustainable Palm Oil plantations

. the critically endangered Sumatran Tigers, Orang-utangs and the Tenkile Tree
Kangaroo are losing their habitat.

. Orang-tangs will be extinct by 2013 if habitat loss continues at the current rate.

Please enable consumers to be able to make an ethical choice by passing this bill so products
containing palm oil are labelled 'palm oil" not " vegetable oil".

Many Thanks,
Elizabeth Weaver



